Kaleidoscope Dance Company Information

What is Kaleidoscope Dance Company? 
Kaleidoscope Dance Company is BCAPA’s dance company for dancers ages 7 years and up who are interested in performing more often than once per year at the Spring Dance Concert.  Company members have the opportunity to perform 6-10 times throughout the year at events like the Harvey County Parade, Taste of Newton, Haunt Fest, Wichita Children’s Festival, BCAPA’s Student Choreography concert, and at other venues like senior centers and festivals in the Newton and surrounding area. 

What are the requirements for being a part of the Company? 
Company members are expected to attend weekly rehearsals at BCAPA, where they will learn and practice the dances that they perform throughout the year. Beginning level company members have rehearsals once per week (usually scheduled on Saturdays) while intermediate and advanced company members rehearse twice weekly (usually scheduled on Mondays and Saturdays). During performance weeks the dancers may be asked to attend additional practices or dress rehearsals.  Company members will register and pay for rehearsals like a class, just like they would for a weekly ballet or jazz class.  In addition to weekly rehearsals, company members must be enrolled in at least one technique class at BCAPA (Ballet, Jazz, or Modern).  Dancers must have good attendance (80-85 percent per semester) to their rehearsals and technique classes in order to remain in good standing with the company. 

What is the financial commitment to being in the company? 
In addition to paying monthly tuition for rehearsals and technique classes, company members are expected to pay an annual fee that goes towards covering the costs of performances.  The annual fee for beginning company members is $100 and $150 for intermediate and advanced company members.  This fee can be paid in full at the beginning of the year, or in monthly payments over the course of the fall semester.  Dancers will also pay a $50 performance fee at the beginning of each year that covers the cost of ALL costumes and performance supplies for the year. 

Is an audition required? 
There is no audition required to be a part of our beginning level of Kaleidoscope Dance Company, but the Dance Director (Haylie Berning) will approve all new members before allowing them to join.  If dancers wish to move up to the Intermediate or Advanced level companies in the future then they will have to audition for those before joining. 

What else should I know about the dance company?
Being a member of Kaleidoscope Dance Company is an excellent opportunity for dancers to work on their performance skills in a fun and encouraging environment!  Company dancers will learn how to work as a group, and form memories and bonds with their fellow dancers that will last forever. If you are interested in more information about BCAPA’s dance companies then please contact Haylie Berning at hberning@bethelks.edu. 
